
 
We are delighted and excited in equal measure to be welcoming back Peng Lin to play for us at  

Holy Trinity Bledlow on Saturday 26th April. 
In her previous appearances at Bledlow, Peng Lin has caused something of a sensation, and we are very 

much looking forward to another concert of inspirational playing from this world-class performer. 
Come early to ensure that you get a seat! 

 


